
Catholic Women’s Association 

 

Catholic Women’s 
Association Mother Teresa Update: 

Mother Teresa Hall has been 

equipped with: 

Refrigerator  

Microwave/Convection Oven 

Rolling Warmer Unit 

Small Ice Machine 

Cabinets 

Steel Table/Counter 

Please take a minute tonight and 

take a tour of the prep room.   

The money for these items was 

donated from the Kitchen Account 

of the CWA.  Profits from the 

parish dinners and Super Bowl 

Bake Sale are kept in the Kitchen 

Account. 

 

January 9, 2018 

 

 Card/Game Party (January 20, 2018)  

 Super bowl Bake Sale (February 3-4 after 5pm Saturday Mass and  

Sunday Morning Masses)  

 Fat Tuesday Dinner (February 13, 2018) 

 Next general Meeting—Friday, March 16, Stations of the Cross 11:30 am 
followed by lunch with a Baby Shower for Life Choices. 

Suggested items to bring: Large size diapers, pull ups and baby wipes. 

 

Note Date Change: The last dinner meeting of the year will be on April 19, 
2018 in St. Angela Hall. 

Complete 
meeting minutes 
and the treasurer 
report are 
available.   

Would you like to be on our refreshment committee?  Email  Emily Hanna ejhanna2000@yahoo.com. 

Noteworthy News: 

 Chocolate Festival Booth raised $881.75. 

 Holiday Ham Dinner Profited $83.40.  Left overs were used to provide  

       dinner for 130 Confirmation candidates and their parents. 

 Cookie Sale with Youth Ministry raised $886 with each receiving $443. 

 Mental Health Christmas Bags:  50 Toiletry bags and 50 wish bags were 
filled and delivered.  St. Mary’s was able to accommodate some special last 
minute requests from MHA as well. 

Please consider volunteering to help with one of the 
upcoming events.  Sign up sheets are available at this 
meeting.  Many hands make light work!  It is also a 
great way to meet your St. Mary’s neighbors! 

Upcoming Events: 


